
 

 

 
 

 

End of Term Newsletter December 2021 
 

 

Well we have certainly had a busy half term. Children have enjoyed visits 

from Santa, Christmas lunch, parties, sing-a-longs and performances.  
 

Staff news 
 

We say goodbye to Miss Davis and wish her all the best in her new school. I 

know she will be missed by children, staff and parents. Mrs De Rusett, who is a 

regular visitor to our school will continue to look after Cedar class until Mrs 

Attwood returns from her maternity leave. 

 

We also say goodbye to Mrs Foster, who after over 20 years at Robert Miles 

Infant school has decided to spend more time with her family. Mrs Foster will 

finish with us at the end of January. We wish her well and thank her for her 

commitment and dedication to our school. 

 

We welcome Mrs Buckle to Maple class. Mrs Ryan is stepping up to be our 

Deputy Head Teacher and Mrs Buckle will teach in Maple class Monday to 

Wednesday and Mrs Ryan will teach Thursday and Friday. Mrs Buckle has 

worked with Mrs Ryan before and is a very experienced teacher. She has met 

the children and is really looking forward to working with us. 

 

Holidays for next academic year 
 

I know many of you struggle with our school having a different holiday 

pattern to the junior school so next year we have worked together to ensure 

our holidays match up as much as possible. We will send out in the new year. 

 

We are recruiting 
 

We have a number of vacancies coming up. Have a look on our website if 

you are interested in working with us. 

 

We wish you and your loved ones a very merry Christmas and look forward to 

seeing you again in 2022,  

 
Mrs S Adams 

 

First day back at school is Monday 10 January 2022.  
 


